
Home Visits
3,275 home visits were conducted by

friendly CCIP staff to provide guidance and
support through the licensing process

(Title 22). Additional technical assistance
was offered to CCIP participants regarding

child development, setting  up the child
care environment, health and safety, etc.

Support for FFNs
Monthly activities were provided for
Family, Friend, and Neighbor (FFN)

caregivers serving children receiving a
CCDF subsidy. CCIP provided 1,988

activities centered on health,
 safety, and child 

development.

Start-up Costs
1,679 new licensed family child care home
(FCCH) providers received up to $1K each
in reimbursements for expenses required

to start a FCCH, resulting in safer
programs for infants and toddlers (e.g.,
fingerprinting, CPR/First Aid/PHP, fire

extinguishers, smoke detectors, electrical
outlet covers, baby gates, cribs).

Special Funding
Between 2018 and 2020, California 

 allocated $4 million of one-time federal
Child Care Development Fund (CCDF)

carryover to CCIP to address the state's
child care shortage and 

improve the quality of
care for infants and 

toddlers. 

43%
 increase in child

care spaces from 
FY 17-18 to FY 19-20
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Additional Funding Boosts Child Care Spaces

1 out of 4
are CCIP-supported, new family child care providers

3 out of 5
providers care for a child with a child care subsidy 

Since July 1, 2018, 1,679 new Family Child Care Homes were created,
resulting in 10,074 child care spaces, up to 50% of which are available for infants

Increased
funding expanded

access to
healthy, safe, & 
 enriching care

for infants &
toddlers!


